
MACHINISTS: LOCKHEED: AEROSPACE

Today, your Negotiating Committee has concluded talks with 
Lockheed Martin and is unanimously recommending the 
ratification of a strong Machinist Contract.

Thank you for all who have spent tireless hours working on this 
agreement that so that thousands of our Brothers and Sisters   
and their families have a path to the future. This is for all the 
Members on the shop floors who trusted us to bring your Voice 
to the Table. We hope we made you proud!

For each individual Collective Bargaining Agreement, please 
click the link above. 

THE GOLD STANDARD IN AEROSPACE


